
Dear Mr Hill 
 
 
Ref:NYM/2021/0924/FL 
 
I am writing in regards to the parish council response as to why we require condition 2 to be 
temporary relaxed for twelve months. 
The reason we require the summerhouse to be temporary used as a dwelling is that the 
main house will become uninhabitable. We have tried to do as much work as possible 
regarding the extensions which has been uncomfortable to say the least at times. But when 
the main work starts there will be no security to the house, the hole ground floor is to be 
removed ready for insulation, underfloor heating then concrete screed, all plumbing is to be 
removed  so no water as the lead pipes need to be replaced and no access to the first floor 
as the staircase has to be removed due to the ground floor works, staircase supporting wall 
removal and hall extension, at this time a large amount of flooring and joists will also be 
removed on the first floor making it unusable. It is due to these reasons we require 
condition 2 to be temporary lifted. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mark Wilson & family 
South Beck House 


